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Dear ECA Community: 
 
 

As we approach the end of the school year, 
we want to extend a warm invitation to join 
us for the many culminating events that 
showcase our students' artistic growth 
throughout the year. These events are a 
testament to the hard work and dedication 
of our students, and we would love for you 
to be a part of these celebrations.   
The list of upcoming events, found below, will outline our performance/presentation 
schedule for the remainder of the year. 
 

We also want to take this opportunity to ask for your feedback. Last week, we shared 
the Panorama School Surveys from ACES. Your feedback is invaluable to us as we 
strive to make ECA the best it can be. Please access the link to the survey here.  If 
you have any additional feedback or suggestions, please don't hesitate to reach out 
to Kevin or Amy. 
 

Our graduation celebration for ECA seniors is scheduled for June 10
th

 at 1:15 pm     
outside on Audubon Street. In the event of rain, the event will be moved indoors. 
Due to space limitations, we are able to provide seating for our graduating seniors 
and four guests outdoors, and three guests indoors. Thank you for your understand-
ing and cooperation. 
 

This event will be a wonderful opportunity for all families to celebrate their graduates 
and for the school to acknowledge and celebrate their many achievements during 
their time at ECA. We will be sending out a detailed schedule of the afternoon and 
other relevant information about graduation in the next couple of weeks. 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to ECA. We look forward to 
seeing you at one of our many events and celebrating with you, all, soon! 

 

Kevin & Amy  

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 
Thursday, May 9th 
Dreamscapes  
2 & 6:30 pm  
Little Theatre 
 

Friday, May 17th  
ECA Prom 6:30 pm  
ECA Arts Hall 
 

Saturday, May 18th  
Audubon Street  
Arts Festival 12-6 pm 
Audubon Street 
 

Thursday, May 23rd 
The Labor Project 
2 & 6:30pm ECA Arts Hall 
 

Thursday, May 30th 
Spring Concert  
6:30 pm Little Theatre 
 

Thursday, May 30th 
Visual Arts Exhibition  
5:00 - 7:00 pm 
 

Tuesday, June 4
th

 
Creative Writing Readings  

2 & 6:30pm Little Theatre & 
Theatre Studio 
 

Wednesday, June 5th 
Senior Dance  
Project Performance  
6:30pm ECA Arts Hall 
 

Thursday, June 6th 
Senior Dance Project  
Performance 2 & 6:30pm  
ECA Arts Hall 
 

Thursday, June 6th 
Music Department Recital 
1:30 pm Neighborhood 
Music School 
 

Monday, June 10 th 
Graduation Day 1:15 pm 
Audubon Street Plaza 

ECA COMMUNITY EVENTS 
THE ECA YEARBOOK IS BACK! 

We are excited to announce that, for the 
2023-2024 school 
year, ECA will be 
providing a school 
yearbook in a digital 
format to all stu-
dents and families. 
In addition to this, 

families will have the option of purchasing a 
hard copy of the yearbook.  
Further information on purchases will be 
made available to all families in our next 
newsletter. STAY TUNED for more details 
on how to secure your copy of this memora-
ble keepsake. 
 
Over the past few weeks, ACES ECA has 
had some wonderful televised fea-
tures. Please take a moment to view the 
following clips which highlight our work as a 
school and our upcoming 50th Anniversary 
Celebration on Friday, October 4th: 
 

What’s Right With Schools (A Feature of 
ACES ECA Dance Program)  
 

Connecticut Morning Buzz (ACES ECA Cel-
ebrates 50 Years!) 
 

On Monday, April 8th ACES ECA Faculty 

and Staff took time to gather in the Audubon 

Plaza with their solar viewers and observe 

the eclipse. It was a wonderful opportunity 

for our community to come together and 

witness this unique, incredible event. 
 

On Tuesday, April 9th & Tuesday, April 
30th ACES ECA continued their work with 
the IRIS- Integrated Refugee & Immigrant 
Services After School Program in New 
Haven. Students across our five disci-
plines developed engaging Music and Vis-
ual Arts activities for elementary, middle 
and high school-aged students in an effort 
to increase connection through our univer-
sal arts language. A special THANK YOU to 
Assistant Principal, Amy Christman and Vis-
ual Arts Department Chair, Hanni Bresnick, 
for facilitating this work with our students 
and for initiating this partnership with IRIS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday, April 11th ACES ECA     
Theatre and Music students presented a 
thoughtful, exceptional, and moving        
performance of “Chamber Music” by Arthur 
Kopit. Special gratitude to our ECA staff: 
Ingrid Schaeffer (Director), Roy Wiseman 
(Musical Director), Angharad Davies 
(Movement Coach), Carolyn Ladd (Voice 
and Dialect Coach), Seth Harris (Technical 
Director) and Conrad Kluck (Set & Proper-
ties Design/Construction) for bringing this 
production to our many students and      
families! 
 
ECA Community Events Continued on 
the next page. 

Educate. Elevate. Illuminate. 
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Thursday, May 2nd the ACES ECA 
Theatre Department performed a 
moving and powerful production of 
“Bullet Points”, a devised play for 
Social Justice which addresses the 
impact of gun violence. Special 
thanks and BRAVI to Theatre       
Instructor, Peter Loffredo (Director) 
and Seth Harris, Technical Director, 
for their  artistic support. 
 

Friday, May 3rd  our ACES ECA  
Music Department presented their 
“Jazz Live at the 55” performance 
where they transformed the Arts Hall 
into a club atmosphere with light re-
freshments for the audience.  Con-
gratulations to our ECA Jazz Collec-
tive, ECA Studio Singers, ECA Jazz 
Ensemble, and special guests for 
their wonderful performances.  A 
special thank you to ECA Music In-
structors, Will Cleary & Yiran Zhao, 
Assistant Principal, Amy Christman, 
and our many ECA Music parents 
for all of their hard work in providing 
this event to our attendees!  
*Pictures from the event will be high-
lighted in our next newsletter* 

ECA COMMUNITY EVENTS 
(cont.) 
 

On Monday, April 15th ACES ECA 
Theatre student, Daia Jade ‘24,    
performed in the ESU 2024 National 
Shakespeare Competition at Lincoln 
Center.  Daia represented our state, 
performed with students from around 
the country, and placed in the top 
10!  Daia began the process this 
past winter and competed with over 
20,000 participants from across the 
country.  We are proud of her and 
grateful to ECA Faculty, Benjamin 
Curns, Carolyn Ladd and Ingrid 
Schaeffer (Dept. Chair) for their un-
wavering support of Daia’s hard 
work. Brava, Daia! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Quarter Three Report Cards were 
mailed prior to spring break.  In addi-
tion to the report cards, there is a 
Parent Residency Verification Form 
included in this mailing which ACES 
is requiring all enrolled students/
families to complete.  Please review 
this information and submit by the 
deadline provided in the letter.  For 
your convenience, we have included 
a link to this letter and form here. 
 
Lastly, please review the materials 
from the office of ACES Family and 
Community Engagement included 
with this newsletter.  

ACES/ECA DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

Creative Writing 
For the Producing Project, screen-
writing students are pitching each 
other's scripts, including creating 
original posters for these works-in-
progress. 
 
We just received a plaque from 
Young Arts celebrating Senior Naomi 
Borenstein's prize-winning poetry. 
 
During April Break, Department Chair 
Saul Fussiner was in Denmark and 
Sweden, where he and Visual Arts 
alum Josh Murray, who lives in   
Sweden, visited the National Gallery 
of Denmark to see a show curated by 
ECA Visual Arts alum Yvette Brack-
man. 
 

Saul Fussiner, Department Chair 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dance 
The ECA Dance Department attended the award winning 
Broadway show "Hadestown," at the Shubert Theatre in 
New Haven this past Thursday and enjoyed this powerful 
performance. 
 

ECA seniors are immersed in their preparations for their 
senior project, where each will create original choreogra-
phy for the 2024 Senior Choreography Showcase on 
June 5th and June 6th in the ECA Arts Hall.  Seniors pre-
senting their original works include Ayla Yildiz, Yazia Lu-
na, Julianna Trudden, Danielle Duarte, Isa Garcia, So-
phia Perrone, Eliana Velazquez, Ava O'Kelley and 
Alondra Perez. 
  

Mariane Banar-Fountain, Department Chair 

Music 
Congratulations to our student musicians who performed 
for the “Jazz Live at the 55” on May 3rd!  Our Arts Hall 
transformed into a club atmosphere for the evening 
where our students played with such passion and energy 
for their audience.   
 

BRAVI to our ECA Jazz Collective, ECA Studio Singers, 
ECA Jazz Ensemble for their dynamic performances and 
special thank you to ECA Music Instructors, Will Cleary & 
Yiran Zhao for their extraordinary direction.  
 

And, a very special THANK YOU to our dedicated ECA 
Music parents for all of their hard work in contributing to 
and supporting this event. 
 

Upcoming Music Department events include Spring  
Concert  on Thursday, May 30th at 6:30 pm in the Little 
Theatre and the Music Department Recital on Thursday, 
June 6th at 1:30 pm at the Neighborhood Music School.  

Amy Christman & Kevin Buno, Co-Chairs 
 

Theatre  
Liz Dangerfield and I had the privilege of seeing instruc-
tor and alum, Brett Epstein, in his one man show at the 
tank in NYC entitled “Brett Epstein Alone On Stage.”  
Brett was funny, poignant, and deeply human as he ex-
plored and shared his world of being a young, gay, a pro-
fessional actor living in New York City, and his desire to 
find connection and love.  He will be performing again in 
New York in July and then taking his show to the Edin-
burgh Fringe Festival in Scotland!  https://itsbrett.net/
alone/ 
 

Our next performance in the Theatre Department is,  
 

Dreamscapes 
"Dreamscapes" invites you on a whimsical journey where 
dreams merge with reality. Through original scenes, 
monologues, and songs inspired by students' nocturnal 
dreams and future aspirations, "Dreamscapes" explores 
the meaning of human existence. Using documentary 
theatre and autobiographical storytelling techniques in-
tertwined with text from August Strindberg's "A Dream 
Play", the performance becomes a fantastical narrative 
of self-discovery. Surrender to the surreal and embrace 
the magic of the unknown in this captivating exploration 
of the human psyche. 
Directed by Liz Daingerfield 
May 9, -6:30pm  Little Theatre  Tickets $10.00 
 

Ingrid Schaeffer, Department Chair 
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ACES/ECA DEPARTMENT  
HIGHLIGHTS (cont.) 

Visual Arts 
ECA Visual Arts students are in the process of preparing 
for their Spring Show and Senior Exhibition on Thursday, 
May 30th from 5-7 pm in the ECA Gallery, ECA 5th floor & 
CAW Gallery Spaces.  Please save the date! 
  

Johanna (Hanni) Bresnick, Department Chair 
 

 
 
ACES ECA SOCIAL MEDIA 
ACES ECA continues to celebrate accomplishments, 
provide  information on upcoming events, and promote 
educational opportunities through our Facebook 
Page.  We want to remind all who follow our social media 
that this is a platform used for informational purposes 
only.  If there are any concerns, social media related or 
otherwise, we encourage you to reach out to Principal 
Kevin Buno via email (KBuno@aces.org) or phone    
(203-777-5451) at any time.  Our door is always open! 

PACE  
Parents for Arts-Centered Education 
 

ACES ECA PACE (Parents for Arts-Centered Education) held its third hybrid meeting on Wednesday, April 24th.  Our 
families meet with administrators to continue conversations on their vision for the school and opportunities to support our 
students in their artistic endeavors. Please consider joining this wonderful organization which provides immense support 
to the ongoing needs of our school.  PACE is in the process of organizing sub-committees to help support the school’s 
forthcoming endeavors.  To indicate your interest in PACE and to join the mailing list, we invite all ECA families to      
complete this short form. The officers of PACE for the 23-24 school year are: 

 Sara Armstrong, president (parent of ECA visual arts student ‘24 & theatre alumnus ‘21)  
 Kitty Clemens, vice president (parent of ECA music student ‘25)  
 Nick Perrone, secretary (parent of ECA dance student ‘24)   
 Lisa Leamon, treasurer (parent of ECA creative writing student '25 & theatre alumna '23) 
 
UPCOMING MEETING DATES: 
 

 Wed., May 15 at 6:30PM 
 
All meetings will be HYBRID, meeting in person at ECA with online access as well.  There will also be an ECA              
administrator at each meeting to report to the ECA family community about current happenings.  PACE relies upon the 
involvement of our many families to support these and future events.  To learn more about the organization and becoming 
involved, please email PACE at pace.eca@gmail.com 
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SUMMER CAMP 2024 LIST 

 
















